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FFLA Sponsorship Policy 
 

 
 

FFLA will not sponsor, fund, or contribute to any requests related to promotional 
events, celebrations, or programs unless approved by a two-thirds (2/3) vote of its Board 
of Directors. This policy does not apply to civil legal aid grants, awards, or program-related 
expenses. 
 

This policy regarding requests or solicitations for funding sponsorships, 
promotional events, or other monetary contributions was created in an effort to conserve 
resources and maximize FFLA’s civil legal aid assistance to those in need. 
 
 
 
Approved by Executive Committee on August 28, 2024 and presented to Board without objection on 
September 20, 2024.   


